
MIDDLE SCHOOL  
PICTURE RE-TAKE 

DAY 
 

PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY IS ON  

TUESDAY NOVEMBER 1ST 
 

IF YOU ARE NOT HAPPY WITH THE PHOTOS YOU HAVE 

RECEIVED YOU CAN HAVE THE PHOTO TAKEN AGAIN. YOU 

MUST SEND IN THE FULL PACKAGE YOU RECEIVED IN 

ORDER TO HAVE THE PICTURE RETAKEN.  

IF YOU WERE ABSENT YOU MUST BRING IN THE ORDER 

FORM WITH PAYMENT TO HAVE YOUR PICTURE TAKEN.   

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE FEEL FREE TO 

CONTACT MICHELLE JUAREZ AT 

MSCARFOJUAREZ@GMAIL.COM  

 


